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The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors met in regular session on Thursday, June 5, in the 
NMAA Hall of Pride and Honor. 
 
Executive Director Dusty Young gave the Director's Report which included a brief update of the NMAA’s Spring 
Championships and information on the upcoming Summer Conference. 
 

Business Manager Shari Kessler-Schwaner presented the NMAA Financial Report which included 
information pertaining to championship events from the 2024-2025 school year along with ticket sales data 
from those events.    
 
Mr. Young discussed the proposed 2025-2026 NMAA Budget with the Board of Directors.  The Board voted 
to approve the budget as presented.   
 
Assistant Director Julie Sanchez presented the NMAA Activities Report which included information pertaining to 
state events that took place during the spring semester.   
 
Ms. Sanchez presented the NMAA Foundation Report which included a recap of the foundations’ activities during 
the 2024-2025 school year, including the recent launch of its own website and total scholarship/grant awards 
given during the year.    
 
Director of Officials Services Zac Stevenson presented the New Mexico Officials Association Report which 
included information on a collaboration between RefReps and the NMPED, registration waivers and fee schedule 
policies, NMOA proposals and hall of fame selections, the 2025 collaborative Summer Conference, and current 
DragonFly projects. 
 
Associate Director Scott Owen presented two discussion items which included an update on Perry Weather and 
a clarification on charter school student eligibility.  Mr. Young presented three discussion items which included 
the status of A/2A cross country, the Director’s Cup process, and an update on the Bylaws Committee.  
 
The Board of Directors took action on the following items.   
 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to permit single day events held during a school day to start prior to 3:00 p.m. with 
superintendent/headmaster approval.  

-Voted in favor of a proposal to increase boys’ wrestling weight classes from 13 to 14.  

-Voted in favor of a proposal to increase girls’ wrestling weight classes from 12 to 14.         

 

The next NMAA Board of Directors’ meeting is scheduled for September 17, 2025.      


